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Paralympic Games Special 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Here are some of the things people had to say about their Paralympic experience …… 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

FRONTLINE NEWS!  

 

COMINGS & GOINGS! 

We said goodbye to our Social Work students from Havering College this summer.  We wish Jackie and Fiona 

well as they continue their studies. 

 
FRONTLINE on FACEBOOK!  
 

You can now keep up to date with FRONTLINE on  

http://www.facebook.com/pages/Frontline/230118597029618   

 

and with FRONTLINE BULGARIA NEWS on  

http://en-gb.facebook.com/#!/groups/168403349855340 

 

I will definitely remember the 2012 

Paralympics for a long time to come. 

Superb! 
Would like to do it 

again! 

Going to Rio next! 

A co-ordinated effort to apply for the Paralympics gave 18 of us the chance to feel the 

thrill of going to the Olympic Park.  This was truly a ’once-in-a-lifetime’ experience that 

none of us will forget. 

It was perfect!  Every-

thing was done to an 

excellent standard; the 

volunteers, the Olympic 

Park and the athletes. 

What an amazing 

day! 



If  you have any news that you would like us to feature 
on this page, please feel free to email us at... 

enquiries@frontlinepartnership.org 

Tuesday Club Diary October/

November 2012 
 

2nd October 2012 

Tuesday Club at Sawyers 

Church 7.30pm—9.30pm 
 

9th October 2012 

Tuesday Club at Sawyers 

Church 7.30pm—9.30pm 

 

16th October 2012 

Tuesday Club at Sawyers 

Church 7.30pm—9.30pm + 

Visit to Spirit Health Club 

 

23rd October 2012 

Tuesday Club at Sawyers 

Church 7.30pm—9.30pm 
 

30th October 2012 

‘On the Town’ 

More information to follow 
 

6th November 2012 

Tuesday Club at Sawyers 

Church 7.30pm—9.30pm 
 

13th November 2012 

Tuesday Club at Sawyers 

Church 7.30pm—9.30pm 
 

20th November 2012 

Tuesday Club at Sawyers 

Church 7.30pm—9.30pm 
 

27th November 2012 

‘On the Town’ 

More information to follow 
 

 If you require any further  
information regarding the above 

please  

contact the Tuesday Club Team on  

01277 233889 

Summer Schools 2012 
 

The Cookery Summer School during the holiday was based 

around the 2012 Olympic Theme.  We had great fun   

making mini doughnuts and decorating them with icing,   

coloured to match each of the Olympic rings — red, blue, 

yellow, green and for the black ring we used chocolate, 

yum! 

After decorating all five rings we had our own medal    

ceremony and everyone was awarded a gold winner medal 

and given a commemorative photo to take home as a    

souvenir of the day. 


